
 
 

CLEARVIEW REGIONAL HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Mullica Hill, New Jersey 
 

Board of Education Special Meeting 
September 10, 2013 

 
 
Call to Order: 
 

The Special Meeting of the Clearview Regional Board of Education was held on the above date in the 
Administration Building Public Meeting Room.  Mr. Campbell called the meeting to order at 7:02 p.m. 

 
 
Statement of Public Meeting in Accordance with the New Jersey Public Meetings Act: 
  

It was announced that in accordance with the Open Public Meetings Act (Chapter 231, P.L. 1975),  
advance notice of this meeting has been provided by publishing written notice in the media, posting 
notice at the District Administration Building and Township of Harrison Municipal Building. 

 
 
Members Present: 
 

Mrs. Giaquinto, Mrs. Lundberg, Mr. Moore, Mr. Petrille, Mr. Van Noy, Mr. Campbell, President, 
Mr. Horchak, Superintendent. 
 

 
Members Absent: 
 

Mr. Coughlan, Mrs. Vick, and Mr. Ware, Mrs. Cummins and Mrs. Pennell. 
 
 
Public Present: 
 

None. 
 
 
Flag Salute: 
 

The flag salute was said by all present. 
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Committee Reports 
 
Finance, Operations & Personnel  
 
Field Trip Request 
 

Approved the following field trip request: 
 
a. Sewell Elementary School – Grades 10-12, 45 Students – Chaperone(s);  B. Zander, S. Michael – 

HS Students to assist elementary students with costumes from the annual butterfly parade. 
(Attachment A) 

 
Board Workshop 

 
Approved the following NJSBA Representative to present: 
 
       1.   NJSBA representative Terri Lewis to present.   

 
The motion was unanimously approved by a roll call vote. 

 

Aye: Mrs. Giaquinto, Mrs. Lundberg, Mr. Moore, Mr. Petrille, Mr. Van Noy, and Mr. Campbell 

Nay: None. 

 
Discussion 

 
The Board discussed district goals for the current school year. 

 
Adjournment 
 
Mrs. Van Noy moved, seconded by Mrs. Giaquinto, that the Board of Education adjourn the meeting.  
 
The motion was unanimously approved.  
 
The meeting adjourned at 8:30 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Esther R. Pennell 
Business Administrator 
 


